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Grant

Cong. Melcher

HEW grant - Public Health Service

Recipient - Frances Mahon Deaconess hospital, Glasgow, Montana

$663,450. - to modernize the existing 54 bed hospital.
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to serve as the prime contractor/host for the
facility, and to contribute approximately $1
million to the project.

A major step in both ERDA's and EPRI's energy
conservation program, the BEST facility will
provide the capability for testing battery energy
storage systems for utility load-leveling. Such
energy storage systems are expected to play an
important role in improving the efficiency of the
nation's electrical generating system.
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 24, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: .MAX L., FRIEDERSDORF
FROM: CHARLES LEPPERT, JR. Mf
SUBJECT: ‘ Notification of Grant Awards

We received the attached EPA grants from your office very late
Tuesday evening, March 23rd. I checked the grants about 9:30 a. m.
Wednesday, March 24th and a call was immediately made to Rep.
Don Young's office (R-Alaska). We were advised that EPA had just
called them to give them the information on the grant,

We immediately called Rep. John McFall's office (D-Calif, ) on the
second grant, however, EPA had not called them on this grant,

It was my understanding that when the grants exceeded $1 million
the White House was to make the calls to the Congressmen. If
this is the case, I believe that EPA should be advised that they are
not to make such calls, '

Can I have your guidance on this matter?

Attachments

Loeffler



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

Charlie --

When we called the Congressmen's offices on

the Republican grants - EPA had already called
the Congressman, EPA called the Congressman
at 10:40 a. m, this morning right before we called
the Congressman,

Don't know what you want to do about this but when
the grant is sver 1 m, we are supposed to make
the calls?
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